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300 CHRISTMAS LUNCHES DELIVERED TO TENANTS   

 
North Bay, ON – The Nipissing District Housing Corporation (NDHC) is spreading some holiday 
cheer to its tenants in North Bay, West Nipissing and Mattawa.  Staff delivered nearly 300 
Christmas turkey lunches December 14, 15 and 16.  The meals, catered by local businesses, 
were well received by tenants. 
 
“Delivering these meals gives NDHC staff the opportunity to connect personally with tenants 
while spreading a little cheer, which can be even more important at holiday time,” says NDHC 
Board Chair, Dave Mendicino.   
 
See attached photos: 
Lisa and Resident 
Santa and Resident 
Setting Up 
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